
Meeting Minutes Wednesday February 26, 2014 @5:30pm 

Meeting came to order at 5:36 PM 

In Attendance: MaryLou Volpe Ryan Kane, Kadion Philips 

Absent: Matt Johnson and Al Jones 

 1-8-14 Approved Ryan Kane 2nd Mary Lou Volpe all in favor 

 6:00pm Plimpton Property The Recreation committee is not looking to purchase property at this time 

for recreational use.  The committee would like to see in writing the definition of open space for the 

proposed Plimpton Property and what is allowed for future use.  2 Warrant Articles would be presented 

at Town Meeting one for Open Space and one for Recreational Fields The cost would be 

approx.$82,000.00 for the  recreational portion of the property.  The board would like to walk the 

portion prior to any acceptance on this proposal. 

Recreation Committee received a certificate of appreciation from the Marine Corp for the Toys for Tots 

program. 

The budget for FY 2015 has been reviewed issued with the revolving account changes 

Team funding applications have been received and ready for review at our March Meeting 

New York Bus trip rescheduled for Saturday April 5th, 2014 

The following Property Use has been approved by the Recreation Committee: 

MS Walk 9-20-14 Town Common 7-2pm 

SCRRI Road Race 10-5-14 Town Common 8:00AM – 3PM 

Lions Club River Race Turners Field  4-27-14 9-1PM 

 
Chem Lawn Field Treatment 

The board would like to see treatment done this spring but we are unable to utilize our Supplies or 

Revolving accounts it must be taken out of Purchase of Services which could leave us with a short fall in 

that budget line. 

Ham Toss Friday March 14 at Burgess Gym 

Dog Signs for Town Barn Fields and Turners 4 signs will be purchased  (No Dogs Allowed) No bylaw 

needed at this time.   

Lynne will purchase 2 Dog waste bags dispensers for trash receptacles on the town common. 

 



The board has denied the request from BOH to purchase recycling containers for Special Events that 

take place on the Town Common. Mary Lou motioned Ryan 2nd. 

A bench will be donated to the Recreation Department from  The Victor Stanley Company from the 

MRPA conference.  The Board will decide its location at a later date. 

Adjourned at 7:25pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 


